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17th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

World Maths Day 2023 
 
On Friday 24th March, we will be celebrating ‘World Maths Day’ in school. The aim of the day is to raise the 
profile of Maths across school. This year, we will be focusing on Times Tables and during the day, the children 
will be taking part in games and activities linked to this.  
 
On this day, we are asking the children to dress up as their favourite character from Times Table Rockstars! 
This might be as simple as wearing all black and having ‘big’ hair! Inflatable guitars and other props are 
welcome (see below for ideas)!   

 
There will also be Times Table Rockstars homework that week for Year 1 – 6, where children will battle as 
house teams against one another, with rewards on offer for the winning house!  
 
Times Table Rockstars can be accessed via web browser or through the app. To search for the school type in: 
NG117AB and our school will come up. The children then enter their username and log in – please speak to 
your child’s class teacher if you/your child is unsure of their log in details.  
 
It really is so important that children know their number facts (addition and subtraction facts to 100; 
multiplication facts to 12x12).  Number facts are the basis of everything else that is learnt in Maths.  We hope 
this day will continue to promote the children’s enjoyment and importance of knowing their timetables. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  We look forward to a great day! 
 
Miss Moody 
(Maths Coordinator) 


